
 

 
 

[Issue No.] FA-A-0123 [Page] 1/1 
[Title]  Changes in the rating plate of MELSEC-Q series slim type power supply modules 
[Date of Issue] September 2011 
[Relevant Models] Q61SP 
 
 

HEAD OFFICE : TOKYO BUILDING, 2-7-3 MARUNOUCHI, CHIYODA-KU, TOKYO 100-8310, JAPAN
NAGOYA WORKS : 1-14, YADA-MINAMI 5-CHOME, HIGASHI-KU, NAGOYA, JAPAN  

TECHNICAL BULLETIN 

 
Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi programmable controllers, MELSEC-Q series. 
The rating plate of MELSEC-Q series slim type power supply modules will be changed to facilitate the check of the product 
number (serial number) and to add relevant regulation standards. 
There is no impact on the product functions and performance due to these changes. 
 
1. Relevant model 

Q61SP 
 
2. Reason for changes 

• To facilitate the check of the product number (serial number). 
• To add relevant regulation standards. 

 
3. Change details 

(1) Location 
After change, the rating plate will be placed on the left side of the module. (Before change, it is placed on the right side 
of the module.) 

(2) Size 
The width of the rating plate will be increased. 

 

 
 

 
4. Schedule 

The changes will be made to products manufactured after October 1, 2011. 
Note that products in stock (products before change) may be distributed in the market around this date. 


